
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 
 

Rehabilitation of Tank @ Linda Vista Plant 
 

What 
Recoat reservoir at Linda Vista Plant, including repairs and replacing 
appurtenances and recoating of the reservoir.  

When 
Construction will commence on March 4, 2019. Anticipate project completion 
by end of May, 2019. Working hours shall be 8:00AM to 5:00 PM, Monday 
through Friday. 

Where 
Rehab and recoating of the reservoir will be done at the Linda Vista Plant 
site. GSWC’s Plant site is located near address 6591 Kameha Circle in Yorba 
Linda, 92886. 

What to 
Expect 

Construction crews with backhoes, dump trucks, crew trucks and large 
construction equipment will be going in and out of the plant site from 
Newport Avenue. The construction crews will make every effort to keep dust 
to a minimum.  Please expect an increased level of noise during the 
construction period. As sections of the reservoir are completed crews will 
disinfect the reservoir.  This step is necessary to protect public health and to 
ensure compliance with the Waterworks Standards.  Following the 
disinfection period, crews will flush the chlorinated water and any 
construction related sediment from the reservoir.  Crews will dechlorinate the 
water before discharge.   

Contacts 
If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for 
this project, please call the Golden State Water Company Customer Service 
Center at (800) 999-4033. 

 

Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 
work to improve your water system. 

 
At Golden State Water Company, it has been all about water 

for more than 80 years.  Our team of professionals 
delivers reliable, quality water and great service to 

customers in 75 communities across California. 
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